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| have no clue who would support this nonsensical bill, when Oregon (especially
Portland) is struggling so intensely with the already existing homeless issue. If this
passes, this will be the final nail in the coffin, and | think you can expect to see the
actual taxpayers (who seem to be last on your list of people who should be safe in
private OR public spaces), head to other less dysfunctional states.

It's baffling that you are even spending time on this when you should be figuring out
how to actually make our public spaces clear and safe again (for everyone). Please
dismiss this as the horrible idea that it is.



